
  
 
 

 
 

March 21, 2023 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Nancy Dippell, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:      Liberty Utilities (Midstates Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
 Case No. GT-2023-0229; Tracking No. YG-2023-0173 
 
Dear Judge Dippell: 
 
 On March 17, 2023, Liberty submitted a Verified Infrastructure System Replacement 
Surcharge (“ISRS”) Application and, separately, a revised ISRS tariff. A cover letter was 
inadvertently not included with the tariff filing. 

 
Liberty’s current ISRS tariff sheets were established in Commission Case No. GT-2022-

0118, effective June 11, 2022.  Liberty’s proposed revised ISRS tariff sheets filed under 
Tracking No. YG-2023-0173 on March 17, 2023, bear a proposed effective date of August 1, 
2023. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have 

regarding the ISRS submissions. 
 
      Sincerely, 

            Diana Carter 
 
cc:  Commission Staff 

Office of the Public Counsel 


